[bookmark: _GoBack]It's fun to spend time with you each week.  We're going to change things a bit.  Instead of tapping out rhythms with pencils or sticks, we're going to ring the rhythms with some kind of bell.  If you have a bell of some type, even if it's a cowbell, have it ready this Sunday.  I am gathering some small cowbells and will deliver them to your houses, just in case.  Also, as promised, I have attached new music to this week's message.  There are 2 pieces for the Primary group, and there is one piece for the Elementary group.  I'll see you Sunday.

